
	
	

WASHINGTON	PLACE	DEMOLITION	UPDATE	–	April	6,	2018	
	
For	the	past	month	we	have	been	unfortunately	delayed	in	receiving	demolition	permits	
due	to	weather	and	other	factors.	We	are	now	pleased	to	report	that	we	have	received	the	
necessary	signoffs	to	begin	demolition.	Our	contractor,	Skinner	Demolition	of	Avon,	
Massachusetts	will	begin	demolition	starting	April	11th.		The	following	is	a	summary	of	
what	to	expect	during	next	3-4	weeks.	
	
• Structure	Demolition	-	Per	the	attached	plan.	The	structures	labeled	as	buildings	6,	7	

and	8	will	be	demolished	first.	We	will	then	demolish	building	5	followed	by	the	rear	of	
building	2.		

• Material	Sorting	and	Removal	–	After	the	structures	are	demolished,	the	materials	
will	be	sorted.	Close	to	90%	of	the	materials	diverted	from	landfills	and	recycled.	The	
materials	will	be	sorted	on	site	and	removed	by	trucks	via	Washington	Street	and	the	
Mass	Pike.	

• Pedestrian	Protection	–	During	this	period	all	truck	traffic	will	be	routed	through	the	
entrance	located	by	the	former	Sunoco	and	Boston	Ballet	buildings.		This	location	will	
have	a	police	detail	to	direct	truck	traffic	and	protect	pedestrians.	

• Future	demolition	–	After	the	demolition	of	these	initial	structures,	the	structures	
adjacent	to	the	streets	will	be	demolished.	This	work	will	involve	street	closures	and	as	
we	get	closer	to	this	phase	we	will	provide	future	updates.			

	
Contact	
If	you	have	any	further	questions	regarding	this	work,	please	contact:		
David	Roache	–	617-594-5945,	droache@markdevllc.com.		
	
To	stay	up-to-date	on	our	project	or	to	receive	email	updates,	please	visit	our	webpage	at	
www.wpnewton.com	
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